
Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Y2- Morning drop off   Friday 2nd February 2024  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Over the past few weeks, during morning drop off, some children have 
found it increasingly difficult to part with their parents and come into 
school. Despite their upset, the moment the children come into the class 
they become very settled and start to complete their first activity.  
 
Due to this, to ensure that children have a smooth transition from home 
to school and for their safety on the playground, we would like for all 
Year 2 children to come straight into their classrooms when the gates 
open from Monday 5th February to Thursday 8th February. The children 
will then have half term and the hope is we start fresh again in the new 
term, lining up outside in the usual way.  
 
The safety and emotional well-being of the children is paramount and 
we are hoping that together, with this temporary measure, we can 
support the children with coming to school and part with parents more 
smoothly and reset fresh for the new term.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding.  
 
Miss L Vahidi 
Year 2 lead 

 
 


